Join us for a free seminar on

Northern Bobwhite Quail
Habitat and Management.

NJ Audubon and the NJ Department of Environmental Protection
invite you to a free seminar about Bobwhite Quail.

Featured speaker Dr. Chris Williams of the University of Delaware
will discuss current population trends, causes for declines and
methods to reverse this trend.

Paul Castelli, Research Scientist for NJ Division of Fish & Wildlife,
will also talk about the state’s new Bobwhite Quail Action Plan.
We will conclude the evening with a panel discussion with local

experts.
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